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Datamax-O’Neil’s New I-Class Mark II Replaces  

Previous I-Class Printer Models 
 

Datamax-O’Neil introduced the all-new I-Class Mark II series in March 2012.  I-Class Mark II is a high 

performance industrial printer which is loaded with standard features not offered by competitive printers in 

its class.  It will replace the previous I-Class model.  The new printer offers numerous benefits, including:  

• super fast processor 

• expansive memory 

• wide selection of communication ports 

• intelligent printheads with reporting capabilities 

• OPTIMedia™ - an all-new feature that automatically selects heat, speed, darkness, and contrast 

settings to produce the best quality print.   

• substantial reduction in power consumption   

 

The previous I-Class will be discontinued, and the last date to order will be November 30, 2012.  The 

chart below lists the discontinued models and their respective replacements.  I-Class range has been 

simplified from 5 to 3 base models.  A comprehensive CID listing cross referencing I-Class to I-Class Mark 

II configurations is attached. 

 

CID Starting with Model # CID Starting with Model #
R42- I-4208 I12- I-4212e
R22- I-4212 I12- I-4212e
R23- I-4308 I13- I-4310e
R44- I-4406 I16- I-4606e
R46- I-4604 I16- I-4606e

Discontinued model Replacement Model

 
 

• Last order date for previous I-Class models is November 30, 2012  
• Spare parts will be available through November 30, 2017 


